Laura Nabetani's Seonghwa Ceremony: Monday, August 7™

Drissa Kone
August 4, 2017

Dear brothers and sisters,

Our beloved sister Laura Nabetani's Seonghwa Ceremony will take place this coming Monday, August
7th at Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home in Dobbs Ferry (64 Ashford Ave, Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522).

The viewing will start at 9AM and the service will begin at 10AM. The family hopes for those who are
unable to attend the service due to work can pay their respect during the viewing. Afterwards, there will
be a reception that will take place at Belvedere at 12PM. As the family has expressed, they hope to create
an open and engaging atmosphere for those who can attend.

If you would like to bring any donations for the family, please address your checks to Masanori Nabetani.
Carnations will be prepared but flower donations are accepted as well.

If you have any inquiries for the family, please contact their daughter, Miki or her husband Masanori.

Let us join together to support Laura's family, and pray for her victorious transition to a glorious new life
in the spiritual world, where our True Father and many saints are waiting for him with open arms.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kone



